ST. LOUIS SCHOOL
Circular No. 128 (21-22)

11" February, 2022
Dear S3 Parents / Guardians and Students,

Some learning materials and homework, which are useful for distance learning, are now ready to be
collected at the Physics Laboratory in the following timeslots:

Date 17 February (Thursday)
Time 8 am to 11 am (parents only) ,
1pmto4 pm
\Venue Physics Laboratory, 1/F, Block A
Remarks:

1. Please bring your own bag.

2. At most one person is allowed to come back to school for each student’s materials.

3. Please check your body temperature at the entrance of the campus. Face mask should always be
put on inside the campus.

4. If you are not available in the designated timeslot, please inform the school office at 25460117
for further arrangements.

Yours faithfully,
Dr. YICK Ho Kuen
Principal
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